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March 27th 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
          

Critical key workers 
 

For the parents who we have already identified as critical workers*, we are open throughout the 
Easter holiday (including Good Friday and Easter Monday) apart from weekends. We completely 
understand that if you are working for the NHS, your shifts may change at the last minute so you 
can book the day before and on the same morning in an emergency. If we have no children 
booked in, I will not ask staff to come in unnecessarily but I will always check my emails by 7:30 
each morning and ensure there is someone here on time. If you have not contacted me for a 
place but need one for your child next week, please do it today before 3:30 pm. 
 
Please use my email address: headteacher@barham.kent.sch.uk  
 
We are following all the guidelines and will take your child’s temperature on arrival. Please 
ensure you follow our instructions about fresh clothes each day and handwashing before the 
children arrive at school. This information was sent out with the form but if you need another 
copy of all the guidelines, please email me. 
 
(*If you become a key worker and have not booked your child a place, you must contact me on 
the email address above.) 
 
On behalf of all of us, thank you for all you are doing to keep us all safe and well. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Alison Higgins 
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